
Students from Chapmanville HS 
had a fun time today while learning 
about projectile motion at one of 
the spring Projectile Motion 
Workshops held by Dr. Sean P. 
McBride in the Department of 
Physics at Marshall University. The 
event was sponsored by the Physics 
Department within the College of 
Science. Society of Physics Students 
members Casey Frye (Recruitment 
Officer for the Society of Physics 
Students) and Chase Preston 
assisted with guiding the students 
through the kinematics equations 
in two dimensions associated with 
projectile motion.

http://www.science.marshall.edu/mcbrides/teaching/
http://www.marshall.edu/physics/
http://www.marshall.edu/physics/society-physics-students/
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